**From:** Maris Norwood **To:** Michael Mcguire

**Subject:** Thank you for the excellent catering service!

## **August 10, 2025**

Dear Mr. McGuire,

I am writing to express my sincere appreciation for the outstanding catering service your team provided during the Brown-Elderidge Family Reunion, held from July 17–20, 2025. Your professionalism, attention to detail, and culinary excellence were truly exceptional.

The entire menu was a hit with my family, but the ribs, mac & cheese, and peach cobbler were especially memorable. I received countless compliments on both the flavor and presentation of the food. Your team's contributions made a lasting impression and played a significant role in the success of our first reunion in the District of Columbia, Maryland, and Virginia (DMV) metro area.

Your staff were efficient, friendly, and went above and beyond to ensure everything ran smoothly. It was a pleasure working with you, and I am deeply grateful for the role you played in making our event a tremendous success.

Thank you again for everything. I will gladly recommend your services to others and look forward to future opportunities to work together.

Warm Regards,

**Maris Norwood**